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BIS Upcoming Field Trips   
 

December 13: Field Trip for Gr. 10 to KOC. 
 

December 17: Field Trip for Gr. 5 to Cosmo-City Center.  
 
 

 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
  
 
          

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 
6 December 2018 

 

RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

KG & ES Parent Diwaniya  
 

We would like to thank all the parents for helping to make 
the Parent Diwaniya a very successful event. We have 
received wonderful feedback that would not have been 
happen without your support and guidance along the way. 
The connection and collaboration between school and home 
makes a huge difference in the overall growth of students.  

Congratulations Red House 

Members of Red House enjoyed a little 

popcorn and a movie after winning the 

2nd Quarter House Award for good 

behavior. Special thanks to our Student 

Government for helping to organize the 

event. 

Dates to Remember 
 

December 11: PD Day for staff, all students released at 
12:00 pm (No after school or KG clubs). 
 

December 19: Winter Bazaar from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm.  
 

December  20: Early School Dismissal at 12:00 pm         
(No KG after school club).  
 

December 21 – January 5: Winter Holiday.  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Letter of the week “B” 
Our students are really enjoying the letter “B” activities.                 

KG2 students had many activities recognize the capital and 

lowercase letter and the sound of the letter. They spent a lot of time 

throughout the week practicing writing their new letter, identify the 

letter and associate it with the sound. Children had a great week of 

learning in Kindergarten! Next week children will learn the letter “C”. 
 

 

 

Winter Spirit Week 

We have some exciting news to share about the upcoming week here at BIS! Students are 

invited to participate in Winter Spirit Week. This is a fun and collaborative way for all 

students to take part in building a stronger community. Please encourage your child to 

dress according to the spirit week theme, which be found by visiting our website  .

 
MS Students Awards  

Congratulations to Middle School students who received awards this week 

for showing outstanding work, dedication and achievement for the month 

of November. We couldn’t be more proud of all the winners. 

KG, ES & HS Students Awards  

Congratulations to all students who received awards this week for showing 

the three BIS values: thinking flexibly, persisting and striving for accuracy. 

We couldn’t be more proud of all the winners. 

Attendance   
 

This week the overall attendance is 96.7 % 
This is great, keep it up!  
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